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ROAD COMMISSION RELEASES ITS ANNUAL REPORT FY2022

THE ROAD COMMISSION WANTS YOU TO KNOW . . .

Recently the Van Buren County Road Commission released its FY2022 Annual Report which details the work
accomplished by the Road Commission over the past fiscal year (January 1 2022-December 31, 2022).  

Highlighted in the Annual Report are important successes of 2022 which include the Board’s adoption of the 2023-
27 Road Plan, and the agency’s employee training programs, which focus on assisting new employees as well as
senior staff members.  

The Annual Report also outlines Road Commission Heavy Maintenance and Special Maintenance expenditures,
which totaled over $21 Million, as well as highlights revenues generated through the Michigan Transportation
Funds, state/federal grants, and the county-wide road millage.

Also featured is a “Township Summaries” section, which outlines work performed in each of the 18 townships in
Van Buren County.  As a whole, the Townships contributed over $6 million towards road projects in 2022.  

The 2022 Annual Report, Act 51 Report, and Audit Report can all be located on the Road Commission’s website
www.vbcrc.org under the “Board and Compliance” tab.  Any questions regarding the Reports should be directed
to the Road Commission’s Finance and Human Resources Director, Linnea Rader, at LinneaRader@vbcrc.org.

VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION
BW/jb

http://www.vbcrc.org
mailto:LinneaRader@vbcrc.org

